
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 January was a busy month, and we thank you for all of your prayers and 

support for our family and ministry.  God has opened the doors to the scheduling of 

more meetings throughout the 2018 year, and we are excited to see where He takes 

us.  As I have been scheduling meetings in the northwestern states for late summer, I 

have had the opportunity to speak to and meet some great men of God.  The 

conversations have been great for me to learn more about that region of the country, 

and I look forward to going out this summer to spend some more time with these 

men. 

We are still part time in our deputation efforts, but scheduling as many 

meetings as God will allow, within driving distance of our home (and some farther 

out).  I ask that you continue praying that God would allow us to go full time soon, so 

we are not hindered by having to be local to our home for work.  We are looking 

forward to that day.  We are very grateful for the opportunities that God has allowed 

for us so far, and we know He is only getting started. 

 January was busy but February has been much slower.  The entire family has 

been sick throughout this time, but God has been good to allow us to be better by our 

meeting dates.  God is good!  We have meetings scheduled throughout North 

Carolina, Tennessee, Mississippi, and Montana so far for this year.  We look forward 

to these meetings and more that God has in store for us. 

Thank you to the following churches for hosting us recently: 

1/21-1/24 Lighthouse Baptist Church Seagrove, NC 
1/28 Victory Baptist Church Eden, NC 

 

Thank you to the following churches for voting to support us recently: 

 Beacon Baptist Church Raleigh, NC 
 Lighthouse BC (Berean’s SS Class) Welcome, NC 

 

 I thank you for your continued support as we work toward what God has in 

store for us in this ministry of deputation.  We can’t wait to see how God moves on 

the hearts of individuals and churches for Christ!  The people of Butte need the 

Gospel.  Continue to pray with us as we go!   

 

In Christ, 

February 15, 2018 


